
Peak School and Further Education Provision  

Newsletter Summer 2017  

   Unique people,  

individualised approach  

The recent assembly from  Mikeôs class was all about heroes. We found out that 

there are many different types of hero, and that includes us and our families.  

 

 

WE ARE ALL HEROES 

The end of another school year rapidly approaches and what a year it has been here at Peak. 

This termôs newsletter is bulging with everything we have managed to do this term.  

 

It is that time of  the year when we have to say some goodbyes - Andrew Blades, Sophie Higton,     

Sarah Coope, Emma Ashley, Alastair Bergin and Daniel Cooper are all moving onto a new 

phase in their lives. We will miss them all but wish them every happiness in their next stage of 

life, and hope they are able to stay in touch and let us know how they are getting on in their lives 

after Peak.  

 

We also wish Gemma Thorpe and Sarah McKeown the very best of luck as they approach their 

maternity leave. Cathy Tattersfield is retiring from her role with the ATL and  some of you will 

remember Cathy was also a Deputy Head here at Peak. We all extend our thanks to Cathy for 

her hard work and wish her good luck in the years to come.  

 

We also extend a very warm welcome to the pupils and families joining the Peak School      

community in September. Caesar Carpenter will be join Victoriaôs class, Aaron Higginbottom and 

Eva Lomakin Rogers will be joining Rebeccaôs class.  We also have a few other pupils who 

might join us in September but we are  awaiting confirmation on these placements.  

 

Please could you return any consent forms as soon as possible, this will allow us continue with 

out local trips and outings when we return in September 

 

Have a fantastic summer and I look forward to seeing you all again in September.   

Dave  
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This term some of our students have taken full        

advantage of the glorious weather and  really enjoyed    

Wheelchair Abseiling at Lea Green.  

Practicing 

bikes skills to 

help us keep 

fit and stay 

healthy.  

Some students have     

continued to practice and 

develop their  physical 

skills.  

 

It has been great to see 

them working so hard!! 
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Everyone has been polishing 

those smiles for the Special 

Smiles Award.  

 

Well done everyone we did it 

!!! Just keep it up.  

 

 

Some of our students have been involved in a sensory project with the Level    

Centre. This has been a great  experience  for everyone. The students have       

enjoyed listening to themselves after they were recorded.  

 

These session also involved lots of other sounds and lights  and lots of new        

experiences for the students.  

We have continued to 

enjoy our riding        

sessions at Buxton 

Riding School . 

Some of us have managed 

to try out the new trampoline 

already. Wow it is much   

bigger and better than the 

last one.  

We canôt wait to get back on 

it in September !! 

Oh so nearly tempted  

by the chip !! 
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Some classes made Well     

Dressings during their art 

sessions this term. Juliaôs 

class used our school 

logo as their inspiration.  

Mardi-Gras gave some of us a 

great excuse to express our   

flamboyant side. 

Itôs July, the sun is 

shining, pistols, 

buckets and hoses 

at the ready itôs  

WATER FIGHT 

time !!! 

Having been to The Hat 

Works Museum we made 

our own hats   using a range 

of different materials and we 

think they look great !! 

Classes have also 

been involved in the art 

exhibition celebrating 

the 100th  Birthday of 

Chinley Station.  

Keep your eyes open for the wonderful 

artwork as it will be displayed locally.  

It was a great     

afternoon and we 

all got thoroughly 

soaked !! 
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Out and about in the    

local community, visiting 

the library at Whaley 

Bridge and Chapel, and 

learning to shop at Tesco 

and Morrisonôs.  

A great time was had at 

The Hat Works Museum 

in Stockport. It was             

exciting trying the         

different hats on and          

exploring the materials 

they were made from.  

Walks on 

the wild 

side have 

been fun 

in the sun.  

Communication is vitally important to us here at Peak 

and takes many forms - using PECS to communicate 

what we see happening in science, or to say how we 

feel during circle time or even using switches to turn 

pages and read the sentence in an interactive story. 
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A great day out at the 

Bollin Valley Countryside 

Taster day - what a great 

day out for the whole 

school and the weather 

was very kind to us.  

 

There were lots of new 

and interesting activities 

to explore and have a go 

at. There was even ice-

cream to eat !! 

Some of us have also   

enjoyed a day out at 

Southport funded by the 

Rotary Club  -  although 

the weather wasnôt great, 

it didnôt dampen our spirits 

and all was made well 

with hearty chip shop 

lunch.  
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Learning to use the 

washing machine in 

preparation for moving 

on.  

Chefs for a day making   

pizza at Pizza Express in    

Buxton. We had to use 

pushes and pulls to make 

the dough and clean the  

tables.  

Using IT to develop an         

understanding of cause and 

effect is very important for 

our students and also very 

motivating. 

We have learnt about 

forces in a wide range 

of contexts  - at the park  

using the swings and 

digging machine; at play 

time éééé 

éé...and even while 

playing tug of war 

with the staff.  

 

It was great fun       

finding out about  

forces.  


